Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

I just wanted to write a short note and say Thank You for all that you do for the veterans of our
country.

My father, Allen Pittelko, flew on Flight #36 on May 13, 2019, I had the privilege to be his guardian.

Your group did an amazing job coordinating the events for the day. It was simply amazing to witness
all the volunteers, board members, medics, and special ops from the Banquet the night before, to the
send off from CWA, to the arrival at DCA (where I witnessed complete strangers thanking the veterans
for their service) and then back to CWA for the welcome home.

At all our stops for that day, strangers, young and old, students and adults took the time to thank the
veterans they seen. We have so many picture for him to remember this great day.

Again, Thank You for all that your great organization does for our countries veterans. Please accept
this donation to help assist in providing this opportunity to other deserving veterans.

Randy Pittelko




